
From: 
To: 
Sent: Fri, 28 Apr 2023 17:50:04 +0000
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] OB/GYN residency program
Cc: Meg O'Reilly <oreillym@ohsu.edu>,

Let’s set up a meeting to discuss utility of the pig labs. Frankly, I am tired of these e-mails. I think it would 
be useful to get resident feedback – I met with chiefs last night and most of them do NOT find the pig lab to 
be useful. I’m sure the junior residents do but overall it may be good to discuss alternatives. I’m not sure I 
have the bandwidth to go up against Jacobs and Jacoby…

 

Thanks

 

From: Aaron Caughey <caughey@ohsu.edu> 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 10:33 AM

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] OB/GYN residency program

 

Hundreds of emails….you should make sure you have bullet points to share with the Dean and President, 
just in case.

 

Happy to discuss.

 

All the best,

 

abc

 

 

Aaron B. Caughey, MD, MPH, PhD

(he/him/his)

Professor and Chair

Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology

Associate Dean for Women's Health Research & Policy
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